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Comments: I support this withdrawal. Environmental disruption in the headlands of any watershed significantly

increases pollution and reduced water quality downstream. As climate collapse continues to alter Earth's water

systems and supplies, it becomes increasingly important to maintain water health whenever we can. For the

health of every human, animal, and plant that depends on the waters of the Rapid Creek Watershed, now and for

generations to come, please expedite this withdrawal proposal to the Secretary of the Department of Interior.

Thank you.


